Medironic

April 16, 2014

TUV SUD BABT FCB
Octagon House,
Segensworth Road,
Fareham, Hampsbhire,
PO15 5RL

Gentlemen:
Please find enclosed a request for certification of a Patient Reader, FCC ID:LF525000, that is part of a Medical
Communications System.

Due to physical size constraints, space limitations on the bottom of the label, and numerous regulatory label
reguirements, it does not permit all required language on the label in a legible form. Medtronic requests
permission be given to locating the Part 2 and Part 15 warning statements in the instruction manual. The FCC ID
will appear on a label on the equipment.

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, contact Janet Gavidia. She can be reached at the number
and address given here.

Janet Gavidia

Prin. RF/ Telecom RA Specialist
Medtronic, Inc.

Cardiac Rhythm Disease Management
8200 Coral Sea Street N.E.

Mounds View, MN 55112 USA

Tel: 763 526-2373
Email:janet.g.gavidia@medtronic.com
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Charlie Aarons

Sr Engineering Program Manager
Medtronic, Inc.

Cardiac Rhythm Disease Management
8200 Coral Sea Street N.E.

Mounds View, MN 55112 USA

Tel: 763 526-1643
Email:charlie.aarons@medtronic.com



